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Dear Friends,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. It is remarkable to think of this year being
halfway over already. Time passes quickly. Whatever we plan to do for eternity, we must be busy doing now.

In our previous letter, we asked you to pray for our upcoming Reach the World Youth Conference that we hosted in
April. The Lord blessed and gave us a wonderful day. We had the largest group in attendance that we have ever had. So
far, we have had two new missionary families apply with Macedonia as a result of that Conference. To God be the Glory!

We have been blessed to do pulpit supply for several different churches and pastors. This may be because the
pastor is sick or is away on vacation. We are humbled that they would entrust us with the pulpits while they are away.
We are also scheduled for Missions Sundays and a Missions Conference in the next quarter. Please help us pray that God
would use us to be a help. What a joy to preach His precious Word!

We are busy making plans now for our upcoming Annual Conference to be held October 15-18. This is always a
great time of encouragement for the missionary families that are able to be there. Much work goes into these confer-
ences. We look forward to seeing how the Lord will use it.

As Director of Media, it is always a joy to see the many ways we can use the technology God has given us. One
way we do that is through the video capabilities we have. Every other month, we have the Missionary Power Hour. This
is a one hour time where as many of our missionaries as possible log on, and we enjoy a time of instruction and encour-
agement. We have had some great sessions. We pray God will use these sessions to be a help to the missionaries and
keep them equipped and encouraged while on the field.

Another way we get to help with media is assisting new missionaries that come with Macedonia. We praise the
Lord for several new families that have been accepted already. We have been blessed to help some of these families with
many of their presentation materials, including prayer cards, letterhead, and table top banners. We have also helped a
family with their presentation video. It is because of your faithful prayers and support that we are able to help these fami-
lies just getting started with these materials. Thanks to your support, we do this at no cost to the family other than the
cost of printing. This saves them a great deal of expense in starting out and also gives them someone to work with that
they can trust and turn to for help again.

One family we recently helped was the Delaney family. They have begun deputation as missionaries to South Ko-
rea. | wanted you to hear from Bro. Delaney how the media ministry was a help to him. “Bro. Campbell was a huge help to
us as new missionaries. He was able to design our prayer card, letterhead, table banner, and mission video just the way we
wanted it. He is the go-to person for any mission design.” - Brian Delaney

You are a great blessing to our family, and we are honored to partner with you. As summer concludes, school will
be starting back for the children soon. Seth will be returning to Bible College to begin his second year in August. The
Lord has blessed our family with wonderful children. Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. It is our privilege to
partner with you to reach the world with the Gospel.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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